
 

 

April 26, 2017 

Re: Purchase of Liquor by Port Madison Enterprises and its Tribal Enterprises is Authorized 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please be advised that Port Madison Enterprises (“PME”), a governmental agency of the 
Suquamish Tribe, is party to a Memorandum of Agreement with the Liquor and Cannabis Board 
effective January 7, 2015 (“MOA”).  Under the MOA, PME and its Tribal Enterprises (which 
include, without limitation, Suquamish Clearwater Casino Resort, Kiana Lodge, Masi Shop, 
Suquamish Village Chevron, Longhouse Texaco, and White Horse Golf) are eligible to order, 
purchase, and take delivery of beer, wine, and spirits.   A traditional liquor license is not issued 
to the Tribe in the presence of an MOA.   

The annual fees under the MOA are paid through May 31, 2018.    

For your records reference #369766-1V as it applies to all PME locations.  

WASHINGTON STATE LIQUOR AND CANNABIS BOARD 
Sharon A. Hendricks, Compliance & Policy Manager, Licensing & Regulation Division 
Telephone Direct: (360) 664-1619 
 

 
 
Authorized by: 
 
Rebecca Smith, Director 
Licensing & Regulation Division 
 
Cc: Captain, Bremerton Enforcement Office 
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